‘ROUTES’, a Teenage Highway Code for Secondary Schools
Road deaths are the biggest killer of young people aged 10-19 in the UK. This makes road safety education an essential component of a school’s duties under the ‘Stay Safe’ outcomes of the Government’s ‘Every Child Matters’.  
Brighton and Hove City Council have developed ‘Routes’, a road safety education package for PSHE lessons for years 7-11 with our partners at the Sussex Safer Roads Partnership. 

Lesson Packs have been offered to every Secondary school in the city with the support of the council’s Healthy Schools team. It is designed to be teacher led and includes lesson frameworks, sources for further research, and DVD based resources with all the specialist information needed for each topic. 
The Road Safety team is keen to support the use of Routes in the city’s schools, whether in PSHE classes, tutor group time, assemblies or as part of ‘deep learning’ or ‘enrichment’ days. It can be used as a comprehensive programme across KS3 and 4, or cherry picked to address specific local concerns. 
Please contact us on 01273 290235 if you would like to discuss how we can support your work in this area. We are offering in class support from Road Safety Professionals as appropriate, and we have trained and experienced teachers on our staff who can also deliver sessions themselves if needed. 
We are also offering teachers the chance to observe modules being used in the classroom. If you would like to attend the Routes in Action  day on 1 December at the Forest School in Horsham, please contact the school to book a place. If your school is using Routes and would like to host a similar event in Brighton and Hove, please contact the Road Safety team on 01273 293704 or road.safety@brighton-hove.gov.uk
For more details go to the Sussex Safer Roads website at
http://www.sussexsaferroads.gov.uk/safer-for-children/early-teens/what-is-routes.html
